RADIO STATION

717 MAIN STREET FITCHBURG, MASS.
-~ WEIM
. October 22, 1941
dMr. S. R. Morss
R-S Bradford, lMass.
Dear Sir:
This communication is to express our thanks to
you for your kind letter of Uctober 16, 1941 con-
cerning our Broadecast of October 10.
~ Thisg is further +to advise you that your recita-

tions of Program compares exactly with our log of
thet morning.

You may be interested to know thet we have made
application to the Federal Communications Commission

for a further DX Progrem in the latter pert of Nov-
ember concerning which you will be duly advised.

Very truly yours,

MHM :MDG STATTON WEIM




